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Dear parents:  ….  A remarkable amount of donations this year to our Christmas Fair. Raffle calling out was a 
long one ….. plus I’ve been seeing Stirling and Ackroyd noticeboards all over Hackney and Islington. Below are 
screenshots of all who donated. Thanks for such generosity. It was really enjoyable Christmas Fair so thank you all. 

and finally ….…. special Newsletter tomorrow with our EYFS Nativity on Wednesday and more scenes from visits to Alms Houses, 
Junior Citizen and much more …. election day today and on Friday 13th we will know (or maybe not) about a new government. The one 
thing I would urge everyone to do is vote. Repressive regimes all over the earth do not allow people democracy so as they used to say in 
Ireland vote early and vote often …maybe just vote in 2019. Big day tomorrow Infant Nativity …. soon be Christmas.

Pics of the week  … 
Soloist at our concert last 
Friday and much more …


